## Dear parents/carers

<u>Issue 7</u> of the newsletter is now online. This edition gives you details of the transition day with some photos and frequently asked questions. We hope all the students enjoyed their day.

The information from parents evening:

Meeting in the canteen

## **Tutor Meeting**

A reminder students will need their PE kits on the first day of term.

A further reminder that in September the canteen can only be used via money on parent pay so if your child wants to use it please ensure you have logged onto your MCAS account and given consent for the biometric fingerprints to be taken in September. They will be taken on the first day of term. Also you will need to give consent for school photos if you wish your child to take part in these. They will be taken in September. Any parents who have not accessed MCAS please do have a look and ensure you can access it.

<u>Summer Book Club</u>: This is a scheme to encourage reading which we hope you will support.

Any queries, please do let me know.

Best wishes Fiona

--

Fiona Moppett
Admissions Manager
The Angmering School
Station Road
Angmering
West Sussex
BN16 4HH Tel 01903 778362

Please note that I do not work on a Monday or a Friday